

QUICKSILVERCOUNTY PARK NEWS

Newsletter of the New Almaden Quicksilver County Park Association

SPRING 2017

ISSUE 124

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

After such a stormy winter, wildflowers spring supreme in Almaden Quicksilver County Park. However, they were a little overshadowed by rain on your organization's wild flower walk, April 8. This event was cancelled. So sorry. Now, come to AQ and hike Wood Rd. You will be delighted at the colorful meadows.

We are working on the San Cristobal Tunnel as it had a mishap when the hillside sent boulders and mud on the ceiling of the entrance. We should have it open again by June.

The Museum is very popular and the docents are doing wonderful tours every Friday, Saturday and Sundays. Come join us.

Our events coming up:

California Cornish Cousins Conference June 2,3,4 at the new Almaden Community Club and Casa Grande.

Rancho San Vicenti Grand Opening, June 3. This event will open a future trail from Calero County Park to Almaden Quicksilver County Park.

Play like a Miner, June 24, Casa Grande, 11am-3pm.

Van Tours of Almaden Quicksilver County Park: July 22 and August 19

Have a great Spring.

Kitty 408-268-6541

